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limitless
Dear Future Nole,

Southeast High School welcomes you to the Nole Family for the 2022-23 school year. The Tribe wants your
years at SEHS to be successful in whatever endeavor you pursue. Our theme this year is “Limitless!” “Don’t
let anyone tell you that the sky’s the limit when there are footprints on the moon” ~Author Unknown

To continue the path of success, it’s important you exhibit the four P’s — Preparedness, Punctuality, Properly
Dressed, and Participation, as you pursue your goals this upcoming school year.

Prepared
You should always be prepared EVERY day for EVERY class. This requires you to have the daily assignment,

materials, and /or supplies needed for class. Be ready to learn!

Punctual

You should always be on time and ready to be a student. School starts promptly at 7:30 a.m. with five minutes
between classes. You will be considered tardy if you are not in your classroom when the tardy bell rings.
Consequences are rendered for an unexcused tardy. If you are a car rider or driver, be mindful to leave early
enough to arrive on time.

Take traffic into consideration when factoring your time. There are two car rider loops, the east and west side of
campus. The Administration parking lot IS NOT a parent loop. Please respect the request of not using
the admin parking lot to drop off and pick up your student.

Proper
You should wear clothes that are appropriate and proper for school. Five main areas of the dress code are:

Shorts/skirts/dresses must be a minimum of fingertip length when standing straight up.

All shirts must be long enough that no skin is visible when the arms are fully raised.

Any top (shirt or dress) must cover the entire front, back, and shoulders at fingertip length with leggings.
All pants, shorts, etc., must be properly fastened and worn at the waist.

No slits, holes, or frays exposing skin are permissible above the fingertip.
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Participate
On the first day of school, you will receive a student handbook with the school expectations, procedures, and

policies. There are a variety of sports, activities, infinities, and clubs to give students a wide range of
choices. Get INVOLVED.

In addition, we are looking forward to seeing each of you at Freshman or New Student/Orientation.
Freshman or New Student Orientation is Thursday, August 4th, and is_divided into two sessions. The first
session starts at 5:30 p.m. for last names beginning with A — M and at 6:30 p.m. for last names beginning
with N — Z. Please respect the assigned time to ensure enough seats are available for all attendees.
Schedules are provided for Freshman ONLY at the orientation. All orientation meetings will start in the Ed
Nook Auditorium promptly. Also, all students are required to wear an ID. New students can pick up ID during
the week of July 26th — July 30th, 7 a.m. — 3 p.m. daily.

In closing, being an active participant, properly dressed, prepared, and punctual daily will lead you to success
and a prosperous future. WELCOME TO THE NOLE FAMILY!

Sincerely,
Ginger L. Collins

Ginger L. Collins, Principal



